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For those of you who have email capability, the Cary Amateur Radio Club will be sending
meeting notices (and recent news items) in a PDF file called “The Feedline.” This is a
resurrection of the old Feedline that was sent out as hard copy via the USPS, years ago. Now,
we are avoiding the printing and mailing costs of even the postcards. Some of you may be
receiving this having not previously received a postcard. We want to include as many as we
can to enlarge the foot print of Amateur Radio.

Since both the November and December meetings will interfere with major holidays, those two
meetings are combined into one Holiday Dinner Night on Thursday, December 5, 2013. The Cary
ARC Holiday Dinner will be held at Perkin's Family Restaurant near Rt-64 and Lake Pine Dr., on
Thursday, December 5, at 6:00-6:15 pm. Bring the whole family and “come as you are.” No business
will be discussed as this is to be a social event. This is “Dutch Treat” and CARC will pick up the
gratuity.” There will be some door prizes.

Notice: If you are receiving this document via the US Post Office AND you have an email address, send an
email to W3HL@ARRL.NET giving your name and call sign, so you can be added to the distribution list for
the PDF file.

If you are receiving this document as a PDF file and wish to be removed from the distribution list, send an
email to W3HL@ARRL.NET giving your name and call sign and put “remove” in the subject line.
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Frostfest 2014 is approaching! It will be held on Saturday, February 1, 2014 at the Richmond
Raceway Complex, from 8:30AM until 3:30PM. We are looking forward to a great hamfest with
manufacturers' representatives, new radio dealers, accessory dealers, and many, many tables filled
with amateur radio equipment of all descriptions. There will be VE Testing, forums and meetings, and
much, much more.

Our Grand Prize is $1,000 in Frostfest Buck$. Also, Early Bird ticket holders will be able to enter at
8AM, 30 minutes before General Admission starts!

All the details can be found at http://www.frostfest.com.
Tickets and tables can be purchased online at http://www.frostfest.com.
Plan on joining us for Frostfest 2014.

Frostfest is sponsored by the Richmond Amateur Telecommunications Society
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